
Watsontown Borough Council 

Special Meeting 

March 23, 2015 

 

OPENING:  The March 23, 2015 Watsontown Borough Council Special Meeting was   

   opened at 7:00 PM by Council President Harriet Miller. 

MEMBERS  Members present:  Harriet Miller, Ralph Young, Jack Marshall, Janet  

PRESENT:  Rump, Mayor David Hontz, Borough Manager Edie Moser and Sargeant  

   Rick Faux.  Harry Hefty and Dan Folk were absent. 

OTHERS 

PRESENT:  Angela Salvatori, Gary Harmon, Brent Frey and Barb Diehl. 

INTERNATIONAL At this time Council discussed the International Property Code.  Edie 

PROPERTY  had compared the code given to Council by Light-Heigel with the current 

CODE:  ordinances.  Council will review the code again and decide what items  

   they want to consider for a possible ordinance. 

4
th

 STREET  Edie explained to Council that Fire Chief Burrows had been into see her 

FIRE:   today concerning the recent fire on 4
th

 Street.  He has seen children and 

   people going in and out of the building even though there are condemned 

   signs posted and caution tape around it.  Edie called Jeff Kanezo, he felt 

   there was nothing more they could do.  Edie would like to purchase the 

   necessary fencing and have the borough crew secure the building.  Council 

   instructed Edie to have the crew do this first thing Tuesday morning. 

CODES:  Sargeant Faux and Edie spoke with Council concerning the code officer 

   and the violations around town, i.e. exactly what they would like the  

   police department to do, etc.  Council had a long discussion on this subject 

   with no definite resolution. 

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, there was a 

   motion by Ralph Young, seconded by Jack Marshall to adjourn at  

   8:30 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Edie Moser 

Borough Manager 


